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AH Committee

From: gary <onsitehawaii@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, September 02, 2019 11:11 AM
To: AH Committee
Cc: gregbrown@bdmaui.com
Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes ) Independent Development to 

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina) Agenda ItemAH-1 (3)

Council Members,  
 
I am fully in support of this project. There is a dire need for affordable housing and this project goes way beyond any that 
has ever been built. The proposed lots will allow families land to grow on, not be stuffed into cracker boxes. Brown 
Development has raised the bar in affordable housing development.  There have been denials of other proposed projects 
in the area and I hope this one does not meet the same fate.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gary Miyamoto 


